Public Hearing
An;\ouncement

# Come to hear the postive
«=cChanges being made to
influence the Human
ervices Systems in Mercer
County!

Hybrid Public Hearing is
scheduled for Monday, July
15,2024 from 1:30-2:30.
RSVP required:
PH_BHC@mcbhc.org

Please state if you will be in person or
need the Zoom link.

In Person location:

Behavioral Health

Commission 8406
Sharon-Mercer Road, Mercer
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